
Monica Baca


From: Monica Baca


Sent: Tuesday, September 10, 2019 7:07 AM


To: craig.mclean@noaa.gov


Subject: False weather reports?


Hello, I'm unsure if NOAA has a director, I was looking online for one but couldn't seem to find one. I just


wanted to express my concern to someone at the head of the administration.


Citizens of the United States depend on the forecast for our lives, especially with hurricane Dorian hitting


last week. President Trump clearly added his own mark to the forecast map, which can make many people,


worried, scared, frantic that a deadly storm can reach them. Even Alabama came out disputing that. My


issue is how can NOAA be trusted if it backs up such false claims. I'm just a concerned citizen.


Thank you.


Sincerely,


Monica M. Baca
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